
 
Date: 30th December, 2022 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 
To, 
Head- Listing & Compliance 
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited (MSEI) 
205 (A), 2nd floor, Piramal Agastya Corporate Park, 
Kamani Junction, LBS Road, Kurla (West), Mumbai-400 070 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

 
Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 512455 
 BSE and MSEI Scrip ID: LLOYDSME 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We would like to inform you that the Trading Window for the purpose of trading in the Shares of 
the Company by its Designated Persons shall remain closed from 01st January, 2023 till 48 (Forty 
Eight) hours after the conclusion of the Meeting of the Board of Directors to be held for the 
purpose of considering the Financial Results for the quarter ended 31st December, 2022.  
 
The date of the Board Meeting for the aforesaid purpose shall be intimated to you separately. 
 
Kindly take the same on record and inform the stakeholders. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Lloyds Metals and Energy Limited 
 
 
Trushali Shah 
Company Secretary 
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